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February Half Term 
Gymnastics Camps 

 
We are currently putting together the 
Holiday Camp information for 
February half term. We will be 
sending further information to you in 
the first week of January 2023 listing 
the particular session days / times 
that we are running. Enrolment will 
take place via Love Admin as per 
previous gymnastics camps.   

 

Club Competition 2022 
 
We were so pleased with our first Club Competition that ran 
on Saturday 26th November 2022. The gymnasts worked 
really hard in the preparation for the event and performed 
beautiful floor and vault routines for the judges and 
spectators.  
 
We have considered the feedback from our wonderful 
members that took the time to complete the survey after the 
event. Due to the temperature in the gym and the time of 
year, we are moving our next competition to the summer 
months – please put Sunday 25th of June 2023 where we 
hope it will be a little warmer! Further information will be 
sent out in 2023.  
 
 
 
 

 Newsletter  

 
   

Welcome to our December newsletter where we aim to keep you 
up to date with the events and news from the club. We also wish 
to take this time to thank you for your support throughout 2022 
and wish you and your family a lovely, restful Christmas period.  
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